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Tuesday 2nd January—Non Pupil Day 

Wednesday 3rd January—Children Back to School 

Wednesday 3rd January—Achieve4All After School Club. The club can be booked by going 
to https://achieve4all.co.uk/ you will then need to click on ‘Book Now’, log in to your account or if 
you have not booked before complete a short registration. The club will be a Multi-Sports Club for 
all year groups. 

Please note that the deadline for applying for a school place for children starting in Reception in 
September 2024 is the 15th January 2024. The easiest way to apply is online by using the         
following link: www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline  

Thank you to all our parents for helping to make Spreyton School such a lovely place to work.  I 
hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and a very well deserved break from the daily routine, 
and I'll look forward to seeing everyone back on 3

rd
 January refreshed and ready to go....   

Thank you very much for all of the lovely gifts I’ve received and for the gifts sent in for all of the 
staff to enjoy.  

It's been lovely to do some Christmas craft and treats this week, we had a lovely Yes Day'        
yesterday, although the children are starting to get quite savvy with the things they are asking for... 
we had a great time at the park and enjoyed ALL the treats.  We've been making pompoms today 
which may come home if they don't get finished, apologies in advance for that!    

Thank you to the children and parents who sent in end of term gifts for Mrs Stevens and I. Thank 
you for all of your continued support and we wish you all a Happy Christmas and restful break.  

 

     Dates for the Diary 

                           Message from Mrs Donne 

News from Swallow Class 

News from Hare Class 

https://achieve4all.co.uk/
http://www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline


Father Christmas 

Menu W/C 01.01.24 

Monday Bank Holiday  

Tuesday Non-Pupil Day  

Wednesday—
Please note 
Wed & Thurs 
lunches have 
been swapped 

Beef Bolognaise  

Mediterranean Vegetable Bolognaise 

Chocolate Crunch & Chocolate Sauce 

Jacket Potato 

School Packed 
Lunch 

Thursday Roast Pork & Apple Sauce 

Quorn and Leek Pastry Puff 

Fruit Jelly 

Jacket Potato 

School Packed 
Lunch 

Friday Jumbo Fish Finger 

Veggie Fingers 

Ice Lolly  

Jacket Potato 

School Packed 
Lunch 

We had a lovely meal for our Christmas lunch on Wednesday, followed by a visit from Father 
Christmas, who gave everyone a book.  He decided this year to think of the planet and buy second 
hand books rather than cheap ones from the works, which were better quality books but may have 
looked like they had been read.  Most children were happy with the book they received, thank you 
to the PTA for funding and to 'once read' secondhand bookshop in Crediton for supplying the 
books. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who came on Tuesday to 
watch our carol concert and nativity.  It was lovely 
to see the church so busy, and thank you also to 
Roger, Carol, and Lucy for hosting us back at the 
pub afterwards.  Thank you also to Mr Middleton, 
Lisa and Ms Coombe for giving up their evening to 
help the children.    

Nativity  



 

 




